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Thu 9/2/2021 4:58 PM 

Coronavirus Planning Contact Us coronavirusplanningcontactus@sacredheart.edu 

Coronavirus Update 9-2-21 

Dear members of the Sacred Heart University community, 

We continue to have students, faculty and staff express concerns about members of the community 
who are either not wearing their masks indoors or are wearing them incorrectly. The graphic below 
illustrates the correct and incorrect ways to wear a mask. If you see someone who is not wearing their 
mask the right way indoors, a gentle “mask up” reminder would be appropriate. 
 

 
 
Campus COVID Status 
We are reimplementing a version of our COVID-19 status report. It currently shows 0 active cases in the 
SHU community.  
 
Weekend Fun 
There is a lot to do on campus this weekend!  

• Friday: The “Just SHU It” involvement fair will take place on the chapel quad from 4-7 p.m. Stop 
by and find out about the clubs and programs you can join. Black Light Bowling begins at 5; you 
need to make a reservation. Javier Colon, winner of the first season of The Voice will kick off the 
official grand opening of the SHU Community Theatre in downtown Fairfield. You can take a 
shuttle to the concert. A late-night murder mystery is slated on the third floor at Linda’s from 9 
p.m. to 1 a.m. 

• Saturday: On Saturday, there is a tailgate party for first-year students on 63’s lawn beginning at 
4. Our first home football game of the season is at 6 p.m. Come cheer on your Pioneers as they 
take on Bucknell. Megan Hilty, star of Broadway’s Wicked and TV’s Smash performs at the SHU 
Community Theatre at 7 (shuttle available). Or gather on the chapel lawn for outdoor movie 
night where you can sing along to Abba as you enjoy a screening of Mamma Mia 

• Sunday: Fraternity recruitment kickoff takes place on the chapel quad from noon to 3 p.m. 
There will be a BBQ for transfer students at 5 p.m. at The Ridge residence hall. From 6 p.m. to 
midnight, you can hop on the shuttle outside the Edgerton and head to Bow Tie Cinemas in 
Trumbull. Don’t forget Mass in the chapel at 7 p.m. 
 

Have a great long weekend, 
The Coronavirus Planning Team 
-- 
Please note: Given the unpredictability of the variants, we will continue to consult with and follow the 
guidance of the CDC, the Connecticut Department of Health and state and local health officials. We will 
all need to be flexible and understand that as we continue to work in the best interest of the University 
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community, there will likely be changes and updates. We also suggest that all students have plans in 
place should there be a need to return home for isolation, quarantining, etc.    
 
SHU Coronavirus Website  

 
This message was sent to the following groups: !Campuswide-Students, !Campuswide-

Employees 
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